
 

 

Rio Dell has joined the Ca$h Mob family and we'd love to have your help getting the word out. 

Here's some copy. Nick Angeloff will have more information. 

Community members are invited to meet at the Chamber of Commerce on Friday, August 1st, at 

5:30 pm to Ca$h Mob a local Rio Dell Business. What is Ca$h Mob? It's when a wily bunch of 

locals meet up to support a hometown business, wallets in hand. For more information, check out 

the Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/HumboldtCashMob. 
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